
Cedar House
Sandy Lane
Boars Hill

Oxford
OX1 5HN

email:    oxfordshire@highsheriffs.com
1 September 2022

On behalf of the High Sheriff of Oxfordshire, Mark Beard

The High Sheriff’s Law Lecture 2022 - Towards a written constitution?

This year the High Sheriff’s Law Lecture will be delivered by Sir Robert Buckland QC, Lord Chancellor from July 2019
to September 2021.

The Lecture will be held at 3.30pm on Tuesday 11th October at the University Examination Schools. Robert will
outline how politics and the law co-exist in the fast-moving world of national and international relations. The lecture
will be followed by refreshments.

In recognition of the key role you play educating children in our County, I have reserved space for up to one class of
pupils at the lecture. Click here to book your tickets.

Location: North School of the Examinations School, 75 - 81 High Street, Oxford, OX1 4BG

I very much look forward to hearing from you.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

Mark Beard

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/the-high-sheriffs-law-lecture-2022-towards-a-written-constitution-tickets-368819698647

